
Queen Mary School – Mumbai 

Forms 3 & 4 
Circular No: 103/2022-23                           20

th 
January,2023. 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Queen Mary School is celebrating their “Annual Sports Day” for Forms 3 & 4 on 

Wednesday, 1st February 2023. Parents are requested to be seated in the Queen Mary 

School quadrangle by 8.15 a.m.  Parents can take their children home at 9.45 a.m.   

Cameras and handy-cams are not allowed. The School photographer will take photographs. 

Canteen facility will not be available, so students are requested to carry snacks with them. 

 

NO STUDENT IS PERMITTED TO LEAVE THE SCHOOL GROUNDS BEFORE THE CHIEF GUEST 

LEAVES.     In case of an emergency, kindly approach the Principal. 

 

We are sure our Sports Day will be a success with your co-operation, as always. 

 

 
Ms. G. Mathias 
Principal 
 


